
 
 
 
 
 
 
      June 18, 2018 
 
 
The June 18th meeting of the Board of Selectmen was called to order at 5:00 PM with 
Mr. Soter, Mr. Spencer and Mrs. McNulty in attendance. 
 
On a Spencer/McNulty motion, the Board unanimously voted to approve the signing of 
a Bond Anticipation Note in the amount of $7,976,105 as outlined in the attached 
documents. 
 
On a McNulty/Spencer motion, the Board unanimously voted to sign an Order of Taking 
as outlined in Article 9 of the October 11, 2017 Special Town Meeting for the purpose of 
undertaking route 140 (Mechanic Street) Intersection Improvement Project.  (Copy 
attached to these minutes.) 
 
Mrs. McNulty made a motion, seconded by Mr. Spencer to approve the following 
abatements:  municipal water, $7185.35; municipal sewer, $4703.20; residential water, 
$52,590.69; residential sewer, $80,437.35 and residential trash, $118.50.  Under 
discussion, Mr. DiMartino stated the amount of the water/sewer abatements are so high 
due to the fact that a business has received estimated bills for approximately eight years.  
Mr. DiMartino noted since the bills were estimated for so long, the DPW didn’t have an 
accurate figure to base these bills on.  With these abatements, the DPW will have a fresh 
start to move forward with the billing. 
A vote was taken on Mrs. McNulty’s motion, with all voting in the affirmative. 
 
 
On a Spencer/McNulty motion, the Board unanimously voted to adjourn the meeting at 
5:20 PM. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Jacqueline A. Bokoski 
Administrative Assistant 


